Ann Beatty-Rose
North Yarmouth
LD 1750

I live in North Yarmouth. I strongly support the interim use of the Berlin Subdivision
corridor as a bike and pedestrian trail, as recommended by the Rail Use Advisory
Council. It is important to offer as many options as possible for residents to get
outside, exercise and enjoy nature, especially when such a option can be accessible to
all ages, a diversity of activity interests/skills and to people with physical disabilites.



